
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
To: Councillor Al-Samarai, Convener; and Councillors Boulton, Crockett, Delaney, 

MacGregor, McLeod and van Sweeden. 

 

 
Town House, 

ABERDEEN 20 September 2022 
 
 

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 

 

 The Members of the LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE are requested to meet in 
Virtual - Remote Meeting on FRIDAY, 23 SEPTEMBER 2022 at 11.00am. 

 

  

 

VIKKI CUTHBERT 

INTERIM CHIEF OFFICER - GOVERNANCE 
 

B U S I N E S S 
 

 1.1   Determination of Urgent Business   
 

 2.1   Determination of Exempt Business   
 

 3.1   Declarations of Interest and Transparency Statements   
 

 4.1   Grant of a Street Trader's Licence - Pavel Plasek, Beach Esplanade, East 

Side 100m South of Links Road (Southern Spur)  (Pages 3 - 4) 
 

 
 
 

 
Website Address: www.aberdeencity.gov.uk 

 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Mark 

Masson, tel 01224 522989 or email mmasson@aberdeencity.gov.uk  

 
 

 
 

http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/

